

## **Beam County Primary School**Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.

24th September 2025

Dear Parents and carers,

## **Doll and Accessories Donations to Nursery**

We hope this message finds you well.

Our nursery is currently looking to expand its collection of dolls and would be incredibly grateful for any donations of **Barbie**, **Sindy**, **or similar type dolls** that you may no longer need. Accessories such as clothes, shoes, furniture, or other related items would also be warmly welcomed and much appreciated by the children.

If you have any items you'd be happy to donate, they can be handed **directly to a member of the nursery team** or left at the **main school office** at your convenience.

Thank you so much in advance for your kindness and support.

Kind regards,

The Nursery Team

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700 beamcountyprimaryschool.org

Headteacher: Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE Chair of Governors: Miss S Ekmekci

















